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Evans Keane Taps Local Talent for its New Office in Carlsbad
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In a San Diego Business Journal article, Associate Jim Fessenden discussed his desire for small

business owners to reconsider the impact of the minimum wage increase and other wage-and–hour

issues.

Jim explained, for example, that increases in the minimum wage will impact whether employees

will qualify for one of the "white collar" overtime exemptions (executive, administrative or

professional) under California law.
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